
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 24th April 2025 … 6pm till 8:30pm 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Friends of Whitehill have organised another great fun event that us just for parents, 

friends, family and carers (no children allowed).  The evening will start at 6pm with cash prize 

bingo along with the added bonus of Pie and Pea Supper. 

The choice for supper will be either Steak and Potato Pie, Farmhouse Pasty (same as Cornish), 

Cheese and Onion Slice or Sausage, Bean and Cheese Slice.  All pies and pastry’s will be served 

with mushy peas and gravy.  All pies and pastry’s cost £4.50 which includes your entry fee. 

Bingo tickets will be on sale on the night at 50p per game.  It doesn’t matter if you’re a bingo 

novice or an expert, it will certainly be an evening of chill, chat, delicious food and bingo fun.  

We will also be holding a raffle. 

Please note, all bingo games and raffle tickets are cash only.  

Ask your family and friends to come along too and join in the fun. 

Please complete the online form and make payment via ParentPay by 3pm on Monday 14th 

April.   

Bring along your own favourite drink!  Grab your dabber and good luck! 

See you there! 

Mrs Wildgoose 


